

BOARD OF DIRECTORS Connie S. Griffin Leslie Brister Steven C. Farrell Robert Kinzel Kenneth L. Stone

GENERAL MANAGER Alan E. Clanin

To: Board of Directors

From: Alan E. Clanin, General Manager

Date: November 20, 2019

Subject: Special Recognition of Karl B. Drew, Former General Manager

Karl B. Drew served as Office Manager from January 12, 1987 and General Manager of Crestline Village Water District from December 01, 2007 until he retired on November 17, 2017. It has been the customary past practice to honor an individual in a ranking position by means of a resolution. The Board of Directors adopted Resolution No. 456 at the October Board Meeting.